
The promulgation of “the Plan for the Development of the Guangdong-Macao Intensive Cooperation Zone in 
Hengqin” has acknowledged the new positioning of Guangdong-Macao Intensive Co-operation Zone in 
Hengqin, and brought opportunities for Hong Kong enterprises.  In this seminar, speaker will share the latest 
development in Hengqin, and answer some frequently asked questions, with a view to helping Hong Kong 
enterprises better understand the latest development policies in Hengqin, and assisting them to enter the 
Mainland market and capture the tremendous opportunities brought by the National 14th Five-Year Plan. 

Details 

Date: 
Time: 

Language: 
Topic: 

30 December 2021 (Thu) 
3:30 - 4:15 p.m. 
Cantonese 
 Ms Josephine Tse, Executive Representative, HENGQIN

(Hong Kong) Representative Office
 Ms Bobo Lam, Senior Marketing Officer, HENGQIN (Hong

Kong) Representative Office

Webinar 
“ Exploring Opportunities in Hengqin”

Registration Method 

Interested persons are welcome to 

attend. Admission is Free. 

Please register at SUCCESS website 

(www.success.tid.gov.hk). 

Enquiry Hotline: 3403 6111 

Register Now 

https://www.success.tid.gov.hk/tid/eng/activity/activity.jsp�
https://www.success.tid.gov.hk/tid/eng/activity/activity.jsp

